
Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2012 3:27 PM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: Docl<eting 
Attachments: TBAK01301255 4560817.pdf 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 2/2/2012 

Re: Thomas Baker 
200 Hickory St 

Wellston, OH 45692 

Docketing Case No.: 11-346-EL-SSO 

Notes: 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 
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From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Governor's Office Info [lnfo@governor.ohio.gov] 

Monday, January 30, 2012 3:06 PM 

Schilling, Matt 

FW: Thank you for contacting the Governor of Ohio, John Kasich 

Jocelyn Kozlowski 
Constituent Aide 
Office of Ohio Governor John R. Kasich 
614.544.0925 
Jocelvn.kozlowski g)eovernor.ohio.gov 
www.governor.ohio.gov 

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who 
requests it. 

From: donotreplv(S)qovernor.ohio.qov rmailto:donotreplv@qovemor.ohio.qov1 
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2012 2:47 PM 
To: dhamil6490@aol.com 
Subject: Thank you for contacting the Governor of Ohio, John Kasich 

Select 
Issue: 

First 
Name: 

Last 
Name: 

Street: 

City: 

State: 

Zip Code: 

County: 

Piione 
Number: 

Email: 

Subject: 

Message: 

Public Utilities 

Daniel 

Hamilton 

4687 Reed Road 

Columbus 

Ohio 

43220 

Franklin 

614-451-1299 

dliamil6490(Q>aol.com 

PUCO Decisions regarding electricity rates 

Gov Kasich, I can't believe what the PUCO has done regarding electricity rates. I am a small 
business owner. Our transmission rates have sl<yrocketed. I'm told the PUCO made some 
changes which allowed (forced) AEP to shift more burden to small businesses. What are these 
people thinking? The recession is still with us, so it's still extremely difficult to make ends 
meet. Now my electric bill has gone up several hundred dollars a month, and there's not a 
thing I can do about it. You may be business-friendly, but PUCO is certainly not. The 
Commissioners are your appointees. Would you please step in and make them correct this? 
It's truly a matter of survival for us. 
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